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L1.0¥D'S REGISTER OF SH IPPING

71, Fenchurch Street, ] ondon, E.C.3

Telephone: RO Yal 9166

12th September,1958.

Telegrams: Committee, Fen, London

Dear Sirs,

Motorship "FULANI®

Reverting to my letter of the 20th June
last, I would acguaint you that a report has
now been received from the Society's London
Surveyors of a survey carried out last month,
from which it is noted the starboard main engine
pumber 4 cylinder cover has been examined and
found to continue efficient.

The Surveyors recommend, ROWeVer, that
this cover should be again examined before the
end of February, 1959, and the class of the
ship has been continued subject, inter alia, to
this matter receiving attention LY that time.

Yours faithfully,

¢.Ca Live

ore Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

'.
W oo 3

Messrs. Blder Dempster Lines Ltd.,
India Buildings,

vater Street,

LIVERPOOL 2.
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